
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

December 5, 2017 

 

Attendance; Turf Ramsden, Steve Goldsmith, Bob Drew, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Steve Bender, and 

Christy Bresette. 

1. Signed The Warrant. 

2. Steve Bender came in to report on Fryeburg Airport. 

3. Signed Cemetery Lot Conveyance, A3B & A3A 

4. Christy Bresette came in to ask for an extension on building removal until June 15, 2018. The 

Bresette’s agree to remove the building at their cost and to pay legal fee’s the town has incurred 

. we all agreed Christy will draft an agreement. 

5. Tommie reported on LVFD 

6. Larry reported on Public Works. 

7. Reviewed 2018 Maine Municipal Bank Spring Bond Issue Schedule. 

8. Reviewed a proposal from Kleinschmidt on moving forward to gather information on The Mill 

Pond Project. After discussion we will contact Tony Fletcher for suggestions at this time rather 

than spend money on information we feel duplicated information previously provided. 

9. A date of December 30th at the VFW 2-4 o’clock was set for the public to say good-bye to long 

time town employee Janice Arsenault, (retiring). 

10. Adjourned 9:00 


